ANNOUNCEMENTS JANUARY 28 & 29, 2017
PRAY FOR THESE

In hospice care:  Katherine Hartman (Kingston), Jenny Sorgenfrei ( Heartland), Evelyn Campbell (Avalon);  Sarah Rupert (Henry County Hospital);  all those we name in our hearts. 
SPECIAL GIFTS

General Fund, in memory of Boyd M. Frazier, Jr’s birthday, from Sally Frazier.
Light Bulb Fund, in honor of Bill King for his faithfulness and many countless hours he has given Zoar, from Richard and Joyce Dauer.
SPECIAL OFFERING

The special offering for January is St. Paul’s Soup Kitchen. Please use your special offering envelope or a pew envelope marked “special offering”.
PCU FOOD PROGRAM/COUPONS FOR WOOD LANE 

Zoar’s item for the month of January is canned fruit. Please place it in the cupboard by the elevator. Also, save for Wood Lane, your coupons and labels from Campbell Soup, Franco-American, Pepperidge Farm, Prego, Swanson, and V8 Juice & Splash. Put the items in the cabinet near the elevator.
NEW MEMBER CLASSES

If you, a friend, or loved one has considered making Zoar your church home, then here is some good news!  Please join Pastor Mike on Jan. 29, and Feb. 12 & 19, at 7:00 p.m. in the Conference Room.  New member Sunday will be February 26, at 11:00 a.m.
BIBLE STUDY

Please join Intern Kevin O’Bryan on Saturdays beginning February 4 at 4:30 p.m. as he leads a study on Women of The Old Testament.  This will be a four week series. 
BIBLE STUDY READINGS for Feb. 1 @ 8:00 a.m.

Isaiah 58:1-12; 1 Corinthians 2:1-16; Matthew 5:13-20
ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING

Please remember to come to the Annual Meeting today, January 29, at 12:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary.  It’s important that you as members be at the meeting to hear and approve what’s happening for this new church year.
PRAYER PARTNERS INVITE YOU TO PRAY

Each week the Prayer Partners invite you to pray with us for a specific concern.  This weekend will be the annual congregational meeting.  Please pray for the leadership of Zoar, that we would discern the mission that God has for us.  Pray that we will know strength, courage, and faith in setting out on that path.  Pray that we will join together as one to shine God’s light into the world around us.

ZOAR’S YOUNGEST KIDS GATHER AND GROW
On Sunday, February 5, at 11:00 a.m. worship, we will dedicate storybook Bibles to all of our members age 3 and under. After worship, these young families are invited to lunch in the FLC. The menu is macaroni and cheese, fruit, and veggies.  We will celebrate together and learn about Faith 5: a fun family daily devotional format. Please RSVP with Madeline by February 1st at mthomas@zoarlutheran.com or 419-270-6233.
MUSIC NOTE 
Most Lutheran churches are very familiar with Marty Haugen’s work.  David Haas, however - the writer and composer of today’s Hymn of the Day and our Gathering Hymn- is not as widely known in our circles. This disconnect exists despite the fact that David Haas has enjoyed a long and distinguished career as a church composer, and the range of his talent is in clear display in four hymn contributions: ELW 500, 581, 720, and 728).  Blest Are They (ELW 728) is a close paraphrase of Jesus’ Sermon on the Mount, just as We Are Called (ELW 720) is a faithful rendition of the words found in Micah 6:1-8. Blest Are They first appeared in a collection called Come and Journey in 1986.
CSI (Christian Seniors Interacting)

We will meet at Abundant Life #2 on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month. The schedule for our next meeting on February 14, from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. is: Bible Study with Pastor Jeff Wollum of First Baptist Church, lunch by Sunset House, Program: Maumee Senior Center Choir. There is a $1.00 charge for misc. expenses. For additional information or to make reservations, please call Phyllis Morton at 419-872-0846. The deadline is the Thursday prior to each meeting.
YOUTH GROUP AT SKY ZONE
When:  Today, January 29.  All 5th - 12th grade youth and friends are invited!  We will meet at Zoar at 4:45 p.m. and carpool. We will return to Zoar around 7:00 p.m.  The cost for 90 minutes of jumping is $20. Please bring cash.  All youth must have an online waiver form signed by parents.

RSVP with Madeline by January 25th if you plan to attend. 

ZOAR BOOK CLUB
The next Zoar Book Club will be Friday, Feb. 3, at 12:00 p.m.  Our book will be "All The Light We Cannot See" by Anthony Doer.  For more information, please contact Bill Kahlenberg at 419-873-8295. 

HELPING HANDS FOR LUTHERAN WORLD RELIEF
On Monday, Jan. 30, at 9:00 a.m. we will meet in the FLC to    cut t-shirts into diapers and baby gowns and also cut fabric into school bags.  Please join us, all are welcome.  For additional information please contact Jackie Springer (419-872-9689) or Lois Staber   (419-872-7232).

SAVE THE DATE

A very special concert will be held Sun., Feb 12, at 4:00 p.m. when guest organist and renowned Lutheran composer David Cherwien will lead us in a Hymn-Sing Festival. Mr. Cherwien is one of the most highly regarded Lutheran organists in the country, with over 100 publications in print. He is constantly in demand as a clinician, and is the founder and director of the National Lutheran Choir. We are privileged to have him in Perrysburg for this exceptional program of music, song and word.  Please mark your calendars and plan to attend!
LENTEN MEALS 
It is hard to believe, but it is already time to begin planning our Wednesday Lenten meals.  This year, our Wednesday meals and services will be slightly different.  After Ash Wednesday (March 1), the services will be in the Family Life Center, around the tables, as we eat and study various aspects of our Lutheran faith.  The meals will be simple, soup and bread, and the discussions, led by our pastors, will be filled with spiritual nourishment. If you or a group or committee you are involved in would like to prepare several soups for one of the meals, please contact Tom Iserman at iserprsn@bex.net or 419-874-5215. As always, the meals are free, but a freewill offering will be taken.  For several years, the focus has been on an international level (farm animals for third world countries, tilapia farm in Haiti). This year, we are thinking locally and focusing on our Mission Partner, Redeemer Lutheran Church, to help fund its Summer Youth Program.
SAVE THE DATE
Summer Vacation Bible School will be here before you know it! This year’s VBS will be July 10th-14th. The theme is Maker Fun Factory, where we will be exploring God’s creation using our own creative gifts!  More information about volunteer opportunities, registration, and the VBS reunion will be coming shortly.
SEWERS NEEDED
The Piece Corp Quilters are in need of people to sew quilt tops together. These are tops made of squares that are ready to be sewn together with simple seams. We are in desperate need of people to sew. If you can sew 1 quilt top or 100 quilt tops, please contact Cathy King (419-874-5067), Jackie Springer (419-872-9689) or Lois Staber (419-872-7232).

MEN’S BREAKFAST AND BRIDGE
Hey!  All you retired guys, are you looking for something to do?  Please come for some great conversation and fellowship at Men’s Breakfast, starting at 7:00 a.m. at Scrambler Marie’s this Thursday, Feb. 2.  Then join us for Bridge at 1:00 p.m. at Zoar on the Top Floor.  Hope to see you there.
POPCORN GANG

Please note the Popcorn Gang is taking a break during February and will next meet on Monday, March 13, at 6:30 p.m.
Weekly Calendar

Sunday, January 29
 7:15 a.m. Worship

 8:30 a.m. Worship

 9:45 a.m. Sunday School-All ages

11:00 a.m. Worship

12:30 p.m. Annual Congregation Meeting - Sanctuary

 1:00 p.m. Bowling at Rossford Lanes

 4:30 p.m. Rainbow Choir

 4:45 p.m. High School Youth Group – SkyZone 

 5:30 p.m. Cantorei Choir

 7:00 p.m. New Member class – Conf. Room

Monday, January 30
 9:00 a.m. LWR Helping Hands - FLC

 6:00 p.m. Flute Choir – M2

 7:30 p.m. Men’s Basketball – FLC
Tuesday, January 31
Wednesday, February 1
  7:15 a.m. Breakfast– FLC
  8:00 a.m. Bible Study – FLC

  9:15 a.m. Mom’s Club – FLC
 11:30 a.m. Staff Meeting – Conf. Room
  1:30 p.m. Abundant Life II
  2:30 p.m. Heartland
  3:00 p.m. Recorders
  6:00 p.m. Confirmation Class    
Thursday, February 2
 7:00 a.m. Men’s Breakfast – Scrambler’s
 1:00 p.m. Men’s Bridge

 2:30 p.m. Parkinson Group – Conf. Room

 6:00 p.m. Agape Bells                        
 7:30 p.m. Chancel Choir           
Friday, February 3
12:00 p.m. Zoar Book Club – L1
Saturday, February 4 
 4:30 p.m. Bible Study Women of the Old Testament
 6:00 p.m. Worship
Sunday, February 5  
 7:15 a.m. Worship

 8:30 a.m. Worship

 9:45 a.m. Sunday School-All ages

11:00 a.m. Worship

12:00 p.m. Youngest Kids Gather & Grow Luncheon - FLC
 4:30 p.m. Rainbow Choir

 5:00 p.m. High School Youth Group 
 5:30 p.m. Cantorei Choir

